
 
  

  
Dear valued distributors, 
 
We deeply appreciate your ongoing collaboration with Establishment Labs in 
promoting our Motiva Implants®. We write to inform you of a strategic decision to 
discontinue the production and future availability of our 1,050cc and 1,060cc 
implants. 
 
We understand the impact this may have and apologize for any inconvenience. This 
decision is part of our commitment to refining our product portfolio and ensuring 
the sustained excellence of our offerings. We appreciate your understanding and 
value your continued partnership. Please contact our local  sales representative in 
case of any doubt.  
 
Best regards 
 
 
Salvador Dada 
Global Head for Special Projects  
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